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30/07/2018  13:42:412018/3131/P OBJ Jo Hurford There is insufficient space for these stands on Drummond Street. It seems very large in the diagram which 

means it is taking away extra open space from an area already badly affected by losing space due to the HS2 

works.  I am concerned the stands appear to directly abut the neighbouring building, instead of there being a 

gap between them and the neighbouring building this could be a trip hazard for people entering the flats 

beside the spice shop.
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